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SENSING . ANALYSIS. DELIVERY . 

Issued Date: August 22nd, 2022 

Notification of Sensor Packaging Change 

Dear Valued Maxtec Customer, 

This notice is to inform you of a change to a product you've ordered from Maxtec. Due to a supply 

change for the blister packs typically used to package the sensor listed below, Maxtec will package these 

sensors in container style packaging going forward. The new container packaging has a twist lid. Blister 

packs that are typically used are shown in the left image below and the right image shows the new 

packaging. This change will take immediate effect from the date of this notification. 

Although this update has no impact on our sensors' form, fit, or function, we wanted to take a 

moment to communicate the change to our customers. 

1. DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE

Maxtec Max-1 (Rl 13P90) and Max-11 (R13P10) packaging will change from blister packs to

container style.

2. PRODUCTS AFFECTED BY THE CHANGE

Max-1 and Max-11

3. DETAILS OF CHANGE

a. Maxtec Max-1 (Rl 13P90) and Max-1 li (R13P06) packaging will change from blister

packs to container sty le. See Picture 1 and Picture 2 for the visualization of the change.
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Sincerely, 

Hanis Baniissa 

RA/QA Product Engineering Specialist 
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